UBND QUẬN PHÒNG GIÁO DỤC VÀ ĐÀO TẠO ĐỀ CHÍNH THỨC	ĐỀ KIỂM TRA Năm học: 20 20 Tiếng Anh - Lớp 8 Thời gian làm bài: 45 phút	
Trường:	Điểm	Nhận xét của giáo viên
Họ tên:		
Lớp:		

		Т	hời gian làm bài: 45 phút
Trường:		Điểm	Nhận xét của giáo viên
Họ tên:			
Lớp:			
	Tiếng Anh 8 i-Learn S	mart World - Kiểm tra gi	ữa kỳ 1
	Time al	llotted: 45 minutes	
PART 1 PRONUNCIATIO	N (5 questions)		
Choose the word whose under	erlined part differs from the other	r three in pronunciation in the	e following question.
1. A. cinema <u>s</u>	B. game <u>s</u>	C. sports	D. friends
Choose the word whose und	erlined part differs from the other	three in pronunciation in the	e following question.
2. A. <u>ch</u> ef	B. <u>ch</u> urch	C. <u>ch</u> air	D. <u>ch</u> ore
Choose the word whose und	erlined part differs from the other	r three in pronunciation in the	e following question.
3. A. <u>Ch</u> ristmas	B. stoma <u>ch</u>	C. s <u>ch</u> ool	D. <u>ch</u> oose
Choose the word that differs	from the other three in the positi	on of the main stress in the fo	llowing question.
4. A. entertainment	B. transportation	C. facility	D. conversation
Choose the word whose prin	nary stress is placed on the first sy	dlable.	
5. A. descriptive	B. recipe	C. supporting	D. concluding
PART 2 USE OF ENGLISH	H (12 questions)		
Choose the option that best of	completes the following sentence.		
Question:			
6. We finished third in the tu	g war competition	n last year.	
A. from	B. to	C. in	D. of
Choose the option that best of	completes the following sentence.		
Question:			
7. You should use	more to save the environme	ent.	

A. vehicles	B. cars	C. airplanes	D. public transportation
Choose the option that best comple	tes the following sentence.		
Question:			
8. Rock is her fav	vorite sport.		
A. climbing	B. fishing	C. hanging	D. chatting
Choose the option that best comple	tes the following sentence.		
Question:			
9. Jess is not an active person, so sh	ne hates		
A. playing sports	B. watching TV	C. reading books	D. doing arts and crafts
Choose the option that best comple	etes the following sentence.		
Question:			
10. Duc Anh and his friends like to	board games in the	eir free time, and he often wins.	
A. do	B. go	C. play	D. design
Choose the option that best comple	tes the following sentence.		
Question:			
11. I'd like to live in the country bed	cause the air is so	there.	
A. peaceful	B. fresh	C. exciting	D. relaxing
Choose the option that best comple	tes the following sentence.		
Question:			
12. There weren't	chairs in the room, so some of us ha	ad to stand.	
A. much	B. too much	C. enough	D. lots
Choose the option that best comple	tes the following sentence.		
Question:			
13. They dislike watching a movie	because the movie	e theater is often too crowded.	
A. on the weekend	B. in the weekend	C. in weekend mornings	D. at weekend morning
Choose the option that best comple	tes the following sentence.		
Question:			
14. Young people in Greenville	badminton at the park	с.	
A. often play	B. play often	C. often playing	D. playing often

https://i-test.vn/unit-test?tab=0&grade=G8&group=1

Choose the option that best completes the following sentence.

Question:			
15. People in the countrys	side prefer	the rice they grow in their fields.	
A. eats	B. eat	C. ate	D. to eat
Choose the option that be	st completes the following s	entence.	
Question:			
16. We won't leave the m	ovie theater	_ the action movie ends.	
A. during	B. until	C. to	D. from
Choose the option that be	st completes the following s	entence.	
Question:			
17. Their flight to Da Lat	at 6.50 a.r	n. tomorrow.	
A. is leaving	B. leave	C. will leave	D. leaves
(ENTERTAIN) Write the correct form of 19.Students should learn to (NATURE) Write the correct form of	the given word. the given word. protect the environment and	save resources.	
PART 4 ERROR RECO	GNITION (2 questions)		
Find the underlined part	that needs correction in the	following question.	
Question:			
21. When I was younger,	I <u>played usually</u> spinning <u>top</u>	s with my brother.	
A. was	B. younger	C. played usually	D. tops
Find the underlined part	that needs correction in the	following question.	
Question:			
22. <u>Do</u> you want <u>to</u> play <u>s</u>	huttlecock on the school yard	d tomorrow on around 5 p.m.?	
A. Do	B. to	C. shuttlecock	D. on

PART 5 READING (5 questions)

Read the start of a short story and choose the best answer for each question. (5 questions)

Sarah was ready for her first lesson on the mountain. She knew the basic things about skiing now after spending seven days at the ski camp, but that day, she wanted to come down one of the ski runs just once before the end of her holiday the next day.

She put on her warm jacket and trousers. She had special glasses to stop the sunlight that came from the snow hurting her eyes. Then she made sure her skis were on correctly.

When Sarah's ski instructor, Kurt, gave Sarah a piece of red rope 10 meters long and said, 'Put this on your belt,' she laughed and said, 'Why do I need that?' Her instructor did not laugh. 'It's the most important piece of equipment for any skier. It may be the difference between life and death.'

Kurt explained that the area had a lot of big avalanches. Sarah said, 'I know, but if there is a problem, you will save me!'

Kurt explained that sometimes instructors and learners lose each other on the mountain. 'You can't ski faster than an avalanche,' he said. Sarah took out her cell phone and said, 'I can call you ... or somebody ... on this.' Kurt smiled and said, 'Sometimes cell phones don't work when you are under four meters of snow. But the red rope will be on the surface, and the rescue teams will see it from a long way away, and they will find you.'

Questions:

23. How long was Sarah's holiday?			
A. A week	B. Eight days	C. Nine days	D. Ten days
24. What was the weather like that	day?		
A. Cold and cloudy	B. Warm and sunny	C. Cold and sunny	D. It is not clear from the story.
25. The instructor gave Sarah the piece of rope			
A. to use as a belt	B. because it was very cold	C. to make her laugh	D. as a piece of safety equipment
26. Sarah thought	<u>.</u>		
A. avalanches didn't happen in the area	B. avalanches in the area were very small	C. Kurt was a good instructor	D. she was safe with Kurt
27. What did Sarah think she could do if there was an avalanche?			
A. Call for help on her cell phone	B. Ski down the mountain before the snow hit her	C. Contact Kurt	D. Put the red rope on top of the snow

PART 6 LISTENING (5 questions)

You will hear five people talking about living in the country. Match each speaker with one of the good things. (5 questions)

28. Speaker 1	a. peace and quiet		
29. Speaker 2	b. wildlife		
30. Speaker 3	c. wildflowers		
31. Speaker 4	d. no traffic problems		
32. Speaker 5	e. kind people		
	f. the sky at night		
PART 7 WRITING (8 questions)			
Rewrite the above sentence without changing its meaning. Use the gi	ven word(s) if any.		
33. Sewing is Hoa's favorite activity in her free time.			
\rightarrow			
Rewrite the above sentence without changing its meaning. Use the gi	ven word(s) if any.		
34. When did you start to bake chocolate cookies?			
→AGO			
Rewrite the above sentence without changing its meaning. Use the gi	ven word(s) if any.		
35.Mr. Dat prefers going by motorbike to driving a car.			
\rightarrow			
Rewrite the above sentence without changing its meaning. Use the gi	iven word(s) if any.		
36. You can join the lantern parade at the festival.			
\rightarrow TAKE			
Use the given words or phrases to make complete sentence.			
37.John / love / collect / old stamps.			
\rightarrow			
Use the given words or phrases to make complete sentence.			
38. There / a lot / outdoor / activity / for / children / the countryside / .			
\rightarrow			
Put the words in the correct order to make correct sentence.			
Question:			
Keywords: meet/Saturday morning/Let's/6.45 a.m././at/on 39.			
→			
Put the words in the correct order to make correct sentence.			
Question:			
Keywords: people/many/are/too/this gym/./in/There 40.			

https://i-test.vn/unit-test?tab=0&grade=G8&group=1

---THE END---